
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, March 6, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH: Butter Chicken      

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today  

 

 

1. Do you like to sing? Would you like to perform for family and friends at a concert in 

May?  

Gurrie is hoping to do a Broadway revue with 7th and 8th grade students. This 

opportunity would include solos, duets, and group numbers (sorry, no dancing). 

Rehearsals will take place after school two times a week until the week before show 

when there will be three rehearsals. The show is scheduled to take place May 11 at 7PM.  

If you are interested in learning more about this, please come to an informational meeting 

today after school in 122D.  

Hope to see you there! 

 

2. Spring is in the air!  Green Team will meet today after school in Mrs. Kulaga's room to 

plan for spring projects.  Service hours will be available.  

 

3. Choir will meet today after school 3:15-4:00 in the Gurrie band room.  

 

4. This past weekend the wrestling team traveled to Coal City and competed in the IESA 

sectional tournament.  After an exciting day of tough competition, Gurrie will be 

represented by two wrestlers in this year’s state tournament.   

 

Congratulations to the following 2023 IESA state qualifiers: sectional champion Ignacio 

Rodriguez and 4th place finisher Adrian Geronimo.  

 

Both individuals will travel to northern Illinois university this Friday and compete for 

their spot on the podium.  Congratulations to all the wrestlers who have contributed to the 

team’s success and good luck to one more week of the wrestling! 

 

5. First EMM meeting will meet today after school and second EMM meeting will meet 

Thursday after school in Mrs. Kulaga’s room! 

 

6. Kickball will be meeting tomorrow after school in Mrs. Kulaga’s room! 

 

7. Attention Tigers, 

Fitness and Wellness resumes today in room 207 right after school. We will likely be 

going outside, so wear a sweater. See you there! 

 

    

     

 


